
A gift for all babies 		         
born in Scotland in 2024!  
If you know a baby who was born in 2024, why not 
register them for Bibles for Bairns? 

On their first birthday we will send them a “Share a 
Story Bible” as a gift for all the family to read together. 
It has bright colourful illustrations and is written in a 
way that a pre-school child can easily understand 
and engage with.  

To register a child, just use the QR code below or visit 
our website for more details. 

Please ask the parent or carer of the child for 
permission if you are not registering your own child.  

 
www.scottishbiblesociety.org/biblesforbairns


